
Tech Tip Tuesday—February 20, 2018 

Reminder: Livery Coach User Meeting in Las Vegas—and please RSVP! 

As usual, our annual user meeting will be held before the LCT Show in Las Vegas.  This year, the meeting 

will be on Sunday, March 11th, from 2pm to 4pm in Coral AB in the North Convention Center at 

Mandalay Bay. This meeting is open to all Livery Coach customers, and we encourage you to attend, but 

we really need a headcount.  

 Please RSVP with the names of the attendees to news@liverycoach.com. 

Thanks! 

Incident Report (IR) button 

If you want to create an Incident Report from a trip, you simply open the trip, navigate to the contact, 

and create a new IR. 

 

Once the IR exists on a trip, there will be a red IR button shown when you open the trip. 

 

 

Once the IR is resolved, the button turns green. 
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If you want to make the IR button appear all the time, so that you can more quickly add an Incident 

Report to a trip, there is a setting to accomplish this.  Simply navigate to Setup…Maintain…System 

Default Configuration, and put a check mark next to “Show IR Button on Trip Detail”. 



 

 

Now, when you open a trip, the button is ready and waiting, in grey. 



 

 


